NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

REGULAR MEETING OF THE
OVERSIGHT BOARD OF THE
SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE FORMER
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY
OF THE CITY OF AZUSA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of
the Oversight Board of the Successor Agency to the Former
Redevelopment Agency of the City of Azusa scheduled for
Thursday, December 24, 2015, has been cancelled due to a
lack of business. The next regular meeting is scheduled for
Wednesday, January 27, 2016.

Said meeting was to be held in the Azusa Light & Water
Conference Room, 729 N. Azusa Ave., Azusa CA, at 5:00 p.m.

Dated: December 21, 2015
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Marie Macias, MMC
Interim Assistant City Clerk




